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1st February 2021 

 
 
Hi all, 
 
A belated happy new year to you all, although it’s not been such a good start to 
the year. 
 
I hope that you’re all keeping safe and well and are coping with the lockdown. I 
don’t know about you, but I’m finding this one a lot harder. 
 
I had a walk around the course this morning and without the winter footfall, it’s 
actually looking really good. The pond on the 8th has filled up, so we now have a 
pond whether we wanted one or not! The lads are working on the drains on the 
5th green and at the side of the 10th and as soon as we have some dry weather 
will start levelling the new 8th tee. 
 
Hopefully, when we can get back, the course will be in great shape for us to enjoy. 
 
Take care everyone and I’ll see you all hopefully in the not too distant future. 
 
Gill Chruszcz 
Chair of the Greens Committee. 
 


